
From: Ben Vanderhorst 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 8:15 AM 
To: James Warren  
Cc:  
Subject: Comox Valley Multiplex Association 
 
Dear Mr. Warren, 
I am writing to you as the president of the newly formed captioned society. You may be familiar 
with us as the group of Comox Valley Farmers Institute directors and Comox Valley Exhibition 
Association directors, along with several interested community representatives, who have been 
developing and presenting to the community the concept of the Agriplex building at the fairgrounds. 
 
The association requests the appointment of a Director as a formal liaison between our society and 
the Comox Valley Regional District board (CVRD). We have consulted with our directors and 
would be delighted if the CVRD board would appoint Area `C` Director, Edwin Grieve, as their 
representative to our board. We believe that it would be valuable to have an Area `C` perspective, 
and Director Grieve has taken a supportive position regarding our project from its inception. 
 
Our board meets periodically, approximately once a month, at the call of the chair. Our sole purpose 
is to promote and develop the concept of a multipurpose building on the fairgrounds, and to pursue 
funding opportunities in both the public and private sectors for the building. 
 
We look forward to welcoming a formal CVRD presence at our meetings. If you or the CVRD 
appointee have any questions. Please call me at any time, 
 
Regards, 
Ben Vanderhorst 
President 
Comox Valley Multiplex Association 
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